

P.O. Box 7128 Bismarck ND 58507-7128 1-800-932-8791 • (701)255-4127 www.ndsba.org

January 13, 2021

The North Dakota School Boards Association would like to consider applying for a Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan.

By this resolution, the Board of Directors of the North Dakota School Boards Association gives authority to Alexis Baxley, Executive Director, to sign all documents necessary to complete the PPP loan process.

Signed on behalf of the NDSBA Board of Directors,

Karl Lembke

NDSBA President

Date

The above resolution was approved by the NDSBA board 6-1 via e-mail with the votes as follows:

Karl Lembke, President	YES
Patti Stedman, Vice President	YES
Holly Stromsodt, Past President	YES
Jim Rostad, NW Director	YES
Steve Halldorson, NE Director	YES
Robert Toso, SE Director	YES

Lucas Greff, SW Director

NO